
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency of Middletown, Connecticut has scheduled a public 
hearing on Wednesday, February 4, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal 
Building, 245 DeKoven Drive, Middletown, Connecticut for the following items: 

 
 

1. Continued:  Application for construction of a 12-inch ultra low-sulfur diesel (ULSD) pipeline from 
its existing Middletown junction just northwest of the Arrigoni Bridge to a natural gas-fired power 
plant currently under construction at the eastern edge of the city to supplement Kleen Energy’s 
natural gas supply.  Applicant/agent Buckeye Partners LP/City of Middletown/State of CT  (08-17) 

 
2.  Application to install 1.13 miles of new 20-inch outside diameter natural gas pipeline within existing paved 

roadway to supply the new Kleen Energy facility to be located at 1866 River Road and west within River 
Road.  Applicant/agent Nikki LaBella/Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC (08-19) 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
Joseph Carta   
Chairman 

 
_____________________ 
P.O. No. 2003-01283, Account No. 067419 
 
The above legal notice to appear in the Hartford Courant TWICE 
 
Friday, January 22, 2008 
Friday, January 29, 2009 
 


